
MEMORANDUM 
 
August 19, 2014 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Dorothy Ecklund, Finance Director  
 
RE:   Auditing Engagement Letter  
 
SYNOPSIS: The approval allows Cherry Bekaert CPAs & Advisors to perform professional 

auditing services for Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2014, with the option to 
renew for two additional years.  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Commission take the following action: 
 

1. Approve Cherry Bekaert CPAs & Advisors to perform professional auditing services for 
Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2014, with the option to renew for two additional 
years; and 
 

2. Authorize the City Manager to execute the Auditing Engagement Letter between the City 
of Lake Wales and Cherry Bekaert CPAs & Advisors, after approval by the City 
Attorney.  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
At its meeting on August 7, 2014, the Audit Selection Committee selected Cherry Bekaert CPAs 
& Advisors to perform the professional auditing services for the City and recommended approval 
by the City Commission.  The primary purpose of the Committee was to assist the City in 
selecting an auditor to conduct the annual financial audit.  The duties of the Audit Selection 
Committee were as follows: 
 

1. Evaluate proposals provided by qualified firms;  
2. Rank and recommend in order of preference no fewer then three firms deemed to be the 

most highly qualified to perform the required services after considering the factors 
established within the RFP. 

 
The audit selection committee members who evaluated the firms were: 

Joseph Jenkins, Board Member of the Fire Pension Plan and Fire Chief 
Chris Mimbs, Accounting Manager 
Linda Kimbrough, General Employee Pension Plan Trustee 
Katherine Rogers, Airport Authority Board member 



The audit selection committee top three firms, in order of preference, were: 
 

Cherry Bekaert CPAs & Advisors 
Purvis Gray & Company LLP 
Clifton Larson Allen 

 
Evaluation factors included the firm’s experience/performance on comparable government 
engagements, Quality of firm’s professional personnel to be assigned to engagement, price quote 
for service, adequacy of audit approach, approach to the management letter, and familiarity with 
Certificate of Achievement in Financial Reporting.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The all-inclusive maximum price for audits fee for the City audit report and interim work will 
not exceed $67,700 for FY 2013’14 audit.  The next two years have all-inclusive maximum 
annual price $67,700. 
 
ATTACHMENT 
Audit Selection Committee – Ranking Totals – Professional Auditing Services 
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